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for Ocean Forecasts



Summary

 The World Meteorological Organization wants to 

develop a graphical product specification for marine 

weather parameters, usable in ENCs.

 NOAA is leading the effort to develop such an S-100 

based product specification.

 The WMO is requesting that TSMAD provide 

technical guidance on the use of S-100.



Action required of HSSC

 Note the work being done by the NOAA’s National 

Weather Service on behalf of the WMO.

 Agree for TSMAD to provide expert advice on the 

creation of an S-100 based product specification for 

Ocean Forecasts.


